
We are implementing new administrative 
practices to reduce the exposure of our 

patients and staff. 

We are now requiring all patients to keep a credit card 
on file to reduce potential exposure of our patients and 
front office. Your account will be charged weekly with 

your outstanding balance

Information is stored in a highly secured manner and your 
account will be deleted when your account is paid in full

Please fill out the authorization form 
Receipt is available upon request

Thank you for your understanding and assistance in 
keeping everyone safe and healthy

Sincerely,

Connections Physical Therapy Team


